Post-op Instructions after permanent Crown or Bridge

After a permanent restoration is placed it is normal to feel slight pressure

and sensitivity to hot or cold for a few days. If, however, after 2-3 days your bite still

feels uneven or if you feel discomfort when chewing on the tooth, call our office. Delaying the
necessary adjustments may damage the tooth permanently. If the sensitivity gets increasingly

worse or does not begin to subside after several weeks, please call our office at 928-445-9233.



